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October 14, 2016  No. 31

Kansas Greenhouse Growers Association 2016 Biological Control Workshop 

Come Experience a Day of Education

Tuesday, October 18, 2016 

POTTHORF HALL, MANHATTAN, KS 

SCHEDULE 

8:00 to 9:00 AM Registration 

9:00 to 10:00 AM Fundamentals of biological control 
(Dr. Raymond Cloyd) 

10:00 to 10:45 AM How to succeed using biological 
control (Chris Fifo) 

10:45 to 11:30 PM The challenges associated with 
rearing natural enemies (Brian 
Spencer) 
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11:30 to 12:15 PM Panel Discussion: Why we use 
biological control (Tim Sullivan, 
Karen Pendleton, and Eric or Evan 
Nelson) 

12:15 to 1:00 PM Lunch 

1:00 to 3:00 PM Demonstrations and samples of 
beneficial insects, mites, and 
nematodes (Dr. Raymond Cloyd, 
Brian Spencer, and Chris Fifo) 

3:00 to 3:30 PM Conclusion and Evaluation 

REGISTRATION FORM 

Name: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Business Affiliation: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________________ 
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City/Count/State/Zip: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ( _____ ) _______________ Fax: ( _____ ) _______________ E-Mail: _______________________ 

Additional Attendees (needed for name badges): 

1. ________________________________________    2. ________________________________________

3. ________________________________________    4. ________________________________________

Total Number Attending: _____________ 

One Day Event: 

Individual ___________ @ $  50 = __________ 
Vendor ___________ @ $100 = __________ 
Student ___________ @ $  15 = __________ 

Please send a check made out to: “The Kansas Greenhouse Growers Association” OR pay with a check at the registration desk at the 
workshop. 

Return to: Dr. Raymond Cloyd 
Department of Entomology 
Kansas State University 
123 Waters Hall 
Manhattan, KS 66506-4004 

Raymond Cloyd 

HOME 



Kansas Insect Newsletter 
October 14, 2016  No 31 

 ________________________________________________________________________________________________  

4 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Raymond A. Cloyd  
Professor and Extension Specialist 
Horticultural Entomology/Integrated Pest Management 
Phone: 785-532-4750 
Fax: 785-532-6232 
e-mail: rcloyd@ksu.edu   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Kansas State University is committed to making its services, activities and programs accessible to all 
participants. If you have special requirements due to a physical, vision, or hearing disability, contact LOCAL 
NAME, PHONE NUMBER.  (For TDD, contact Michelle White-Godinet, Assistant Director of Affirmative Action, Kansas State University, 785-

532-4807.) 

Kansas State University Agricultural Experiment Station and Cooperative Extension Service 

K-State Research and Extension is an equal opportunity provider and employer. Issued in furtherance of Cooperative Extension Work, Acts of May 
8 and June 30, 1914, as amended. Kansas State University, County Extension Councils, Extension Districts, and United States Department of 
Agriculture Cooperating, John D. Floros, Director. 
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